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Bennington’s Center for the Advancement of Public Action 
(CAPA) hosted a talk by two United Nations delegates on 
women's empowerment and the changing role of women in 

the workplace. 
 
Chulamanee 
Chartsuwan, 
ambassador and 
deputy permanent 
representative from 
Thailand, and 
Fabian Garcia, 
a delegate from 
Eduacor, discussed 
the two-week United 

Nations Commission on the Status of Women, along with issues in their 
home countries regarding gender equality and other ongoing social 
problems. 

The event was a collaborative between the Grace Initiative and CAPA. 

	
  


